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DATE:
August 15, 2018
TO:
Local 1867 Membership; 1000
FROM:
Steve Joy - President


RE:
Interest Arbitration Award


The interest arbitration board chaired by Arbitrator William Kaplan released their decision on August 14, 2018, which finally ends a long process for CUPE Local 1867 members.
The new collective agreement will expire October 31, 2020.  The arbitration board decision allows for economic wage increases as legislated in Bill 148, plus two additional years as follows:

Effective November 1, 2014:
0% (the maximum allowed under Bill 148)


Effective November 1, 2015:
0% (the maximum allowed under Bill 148)


Effective November 1, 2016:
1.0% (the maximum allowed under Bill 148)

Effective November 1, 2017:
1.5% (the maximum allowed under Bill 148)

Effective October 31, 2018: 
0.5% (the maximum allowed under Bill 148)

Effective November 1, 2018:
1.5%

Effective November 1, 2018: $1.50 per hour (for Mechanic II and Mobile Service Mechanic)

Effective October 31, 2019:
0.5%

Effective November 1, 2019: 1.5% 

Effective November 1, 2019:
$1.50 per hour (for Mechanic II and Mobile Service Mechanic)


Effective October 31, 2020:
0.5%

The board’s decision is also in keeping with Bill 148 pertaining to freezing the Service Award as of March 31, 2015.

CUPE will continue its constitutional court challenge on the validity of Bill 148 and how it interfered with fair collective bargaining.

The award also allows for an early pay out option before retirement.  The arbitration award is available on our website at www.1867cupe.ca.
I would like to thank CUPE staff, the Bargaining Committee and the Membership for their support and patience.
In solidarity.
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